
This information serves as the required employer notice.

Applications open June 8 through July 22, 2022.

Eligibility requirements

May 2022

See if you qualify and apply at frontlinepay.mn.gov.

•	 Must have been employed at least 120 hours in Minnesota in one or more 
frontline sectors between March 15, 2020, and June 30, 2021.

•	 For hours worked during that time period, the applicant was not able to 
telework due to the nature of their work and worked in close proximity to 
people outside their household. 

•	 Must meet income requirements for at least one of the 2020 or 2021 tax years.
•	 Did not collect more than 20 total weeks of unemployment benefits between 

March 15, 2020, and June 26, 2021.

You may be eligible for 
Frontline Worker Pay


